
October 2023 

Dear Friend of Justice For All,  

Students at the University of Northern Colorado (UNC) recently invited Justice For All (JFA) to help them 
reach their campus.  Madelyn Biggers, the president of the club, reflected on the event:   

“Partnering with JFA was a great experience for the UNC Students for Life…  The seminar was very 
informative and the best pro-life training I’ve ever attended…  The instructors were knowledgeable 
and compassionate.  Tabling on campus was a great learning experience, and we definitely got a lot 
of people talking about abortion.  I would love to host JFA again in the future!” 

Madelyn’s experience is just one example of how God is using the JFA team to train Christians, nurture 
leaders, and get people thinking clearly about abortion.  Our paid internship program is another (see our fall 
interns, Seth and Catherine, below).  To train more people, the JFA team has been at work in nine states this 
fall, including three universities new to JFA*.  See recent stories of changed minds and hearts at 
www.jfaweb.org/recent, and see pictures from recent events at www.instagram.com/picturejusticeforall.   

To continue to invest in leaders like Madelyn, Seth, and Catherine, we need your help.  Each of our 
trainers raises personal support, and their travel, food, laptop, and other essentials are covered by our other 
giving designations.  Each of our trainers and programs needs prayer and increased support, so now is a 
great time to partner with us.  (Learn more about our current needs at www.jfaweb.org/invest.) 

Will you make a monthly pledge of financial support or commit to increasing your support?   

If you are already giving at the level you can, thank you.  You are so important to our team!  Would you 
pass this letter on to one friend with your recommendation that JFA is worthy of support? 

Are you unable to give at this time?  Please commit to pray for a team member or the entire team.   

Use the enclosed form or go to www.jfaweb.org/donate to make a commitment to pray or give.  Or, you 
can call our office (316.683.6426) so that our wonderful office manager, Eva Heath, can assist you. 

         Steve Wagner, Executive Director 

 jfaweb.org                 @trainthousands                             @picturejusticeforall                   316.683.6426   

Will You Partner with Us through a Monthly Pledge? 

 Recent and Upcoming Outreach Events 

Interns Catherine Gimino (1) and Seth 
Wiesner (2) interact with UNC students. 

8/28-30 * Boise State University (ID) 
9/18-20 University of Northern Colorado (CO)    → 

10/2-3 * Minnesota State Univ. Mankato (MN) 
10/9-11 CSU San Marcos & Palomar College (CA) 
10/18 * Christopher Newport University (VA) 
10/30 University of Central Oklahoma (OK) 
10/31-11/1 University of North Texas (TX) 
11/13-15 University of Texas at Austin (TX) 

Interactive workshops preceded all events listed. 
See jfaweb.org/calendar for more recent events (NE, KS). 
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